Andrea Chatterton
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From: Aly Swindley

Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 12:06 PM

To: Andrea Chatterton

Subject: FW: Traffic calming in 2025

ALY SWINDLEY | CITY OF KETCHUM

Management and Communications Analyst

P.O.Box 2315|191 5™ Street West | Ketchum, 1D 83340
0:208.727.5081 | f: 208.726.7812
aswindley@ketchumidaho.org | www.ketchumidaho.org

From: Brian Barsotti <barsottil@mindspring.com>
Sent: Friday, May 2, 2025 3:16 PM
To: Aly Swindley <aswindley@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: RE: Traffic calming in 2025

Good result removing the roundabout. Speed bump should slow folks down. Thanx for all your work on this. Brian

This E-mail, along with any attachments, is considered confidential and may well be legally privileged. If you have received it in error, you are on
notice of its status. Please notify us immediately by reply e-mail and then delete this message from your system. Please do not copy it or use it for
any purposes, or disclose its contents to any other person. Thank you for your cooperation.

From: Aly Swindley
Sent: Friday, May 2, 2025 2:08 PM
Subject: Traffic calming in 2025

Hi there!
Ketchum’s Streets team will be in your neighborhood soon to install this year’s traffic calming methods.
Expect to see:

e |Lessvertical elements

e Aspeedhump on Bird Drive

e Noroundabout

The plans & full-project memo are attached for your reference.
Travel safe and HAPPY SPRING!

Cheers,
Aly

ALY SWINDLEY | CITY OF KETCHUM

Management and Communications Analyst

P.O.Box 2315|191 5™ Street West | Ketchum, ID 83340
0:208.727.5081 | f: 208.726.7812
aswindley@ketchumidaho.org | www.ketchumidaho.org



